



Protector of Citizens - Ombudsman

Bulevar Mihajla Pupina 25, 21101 Novi Sad

Number: VII-OM-D-32/2024 Date: September 9, 2024 NOVI SAD

Tel: 021/487-41-44, 021/557-727 office@ombudsmanapv.org www.ombudsmanapv.org

International Scientific and Professional Conference "HUMAN RIGHTS IN FOCUS"

Dear colleagues,

Taking into account your previous professional and scientific work, it gives us great pleasure to inform you that the Provincial Protector of Citizens - Ombudsman together with the Faculty of Law of the University of Novi Sad and Faculty of Law of the University of Kragujevac will hold the eighth international scientific and professional conference in Novi Sad entitled: "Human rights in focus", to which we invite you to contribute and enhance its significance.

The conference will be held in 27th of November 2024 in Novi Sad, in the building of the Rectorate of the University of Novi Sad (Dr. Zoran Djindjic 1).

The aim of the conference is to gather all relevant participants from the academic, scientific research and other fields, as well as representatives of relevant institutions and organisations. Representatives from over 15 countries have participated every year so far, whose papers have been published and presented to the public.

We envisioned your participation in the mentioned conference in the form of a presentation, based on a previously prepared paper. Should you be willing to respond to our invitation, i.e. take part in this Conference, we would be most grateful if you could send us your paper's title and abstract until 10 October 2024.

Please note that one author may apply with one paper at most. Papers can be written **only in English** language.

Attached to the e-mail, we are also sending a link (https://tinyurl.com/YearbooksPZGO) where you can find the previous Yearbooks of the Provincial Protector of Citizens - Ombudsman, where please include if possible to include in your papers for this year's Conference **three to five quotations** from authors from previous Yearbooks, to raise the level of Yearbooks now and in the future. The printing of the works is planned for the first half of 2025.

Hoping that you will accept our invitation, I send you kind regards.

Respectfully,

Dragana Ćorić, PhD
Provincial Protector of Citizens - Ombudsman